
Council of Oathaven 

From 

Swordlord Jamandi Aldori of Restov 

 

Greetings to the Baron’s Council of Oathaven.  I dearly hope 

this missive finds you in good health.  A month has passed with 

no word from your new nation, and considering the difficulties 

with contacting Varnhold, there is some concern in the halls of 

Restov over the fate of another young realm. 

With the delicate balance of Brevoy strained lately, Restov can 

do little but watch warily over our borders.  The centaurs that 

roam the Nomen Heights can be troublesome, but they were 

rarely seen before we lost contact with Varnhold.  Now their 

patrols are seen across the river.  It is unknown at this time if 

the centaurs are the cause of silence from Varnhold, but if not, 

the barbaric horselords are certainly taking advantage of it. 

There have been endless debates about moving troops to the south 

in case the centaurs or some other threat is preparing to boil 

across the Shrike, but the truth is that without a clear reason to 

activate the militia, New Stetven will likely take any military 

changes as a threat and respond accordingly. 

Please consider looking into what happened at Varnhold. As 

my Lord Mayor so tactfully stated, Restov can do nothing, but 

if something terrible has happened, either of our nations could be 

next and we need to know more in order to prepare. 

Hoping for a quick and positive response, 

Jamandi Aldori, Swordlord of Restov 


